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EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE UPDATE 

AMANDA CAMPBELL-WHITE - VICE PRESIDENT 
(ARTS, HUMANITIES & SOCIAL SCIENCES) 
My campaigns, policy and other work 

 

 

 

My campaigns 

Best Night Out In Progress 

Actions updated: [17/01/19] 
Matt and I running another Best Night Out on the 12th, Feb 7pm-11.30pm. 
 
The paper for the Bar//SU commercial space for Cambridge campus is in a draft format document 
now. Hopefully will be able to have this sent you the VC of the university by the end of February 
in our next meeting with him. 

 

Best Night In In Progress 

Actions updated: [19/10/18] 
 
Matt and I have arranged the next Best Night in for Cambridge. Date is the Feb 6th, 7pm -
11.30pm in The Academy.  

 

Body Positivity In Progress 

Actions updated: [19/10/18] 
 
The body positivity working group on Facebook for all students who have asked to be actively 
involved in the campaign. The group has been created in order to share ideas on the Campaign 
and spark conversation. It going really well. 
 
Had the panel discussion, was a huge success. New society has started now. 
 
Student videos for Instagram takeover week - 4th-8th Feb. 
 
BP showcase 7th Feb 6.30pm-11.30pm in The Academy.  
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Other relevant updates 

Actions updated: 14/09/18 
De-Stress fest: 
In the process of planning events for across the 2 week period from the 4th March - 15th March. If 
anyone wants to run a session let me know please asap when and what it is!!! 
 
Community project: 
Mary and I will be taking the donations to mind soon! 
 
General update: 
Had an all staff away day, really good to see what other departments have been up to catch up with 
various SU staff and our trustees.  
 
pdr360 review on my role. 
 

Mental health first aid training – 2 days of intense learning and now I am qualified. 

Went to a Mill road drop in about the bridge being closed. The reason VP FSE and I went is that the 
proposed time will have an impact on our students getting to the university and the time period is 
over deadline and exams period. However, our suggestion is to move the proposed date back till 
August//September instead so we are waiting to hear back on if this has been approved by relevant 
people. There was talk from the railway company (GTR) that they may put in a temporary pedestrian 
bridge in place instead. However, I can not 100% confirm this. We are waiting on an update on this. 
 
Regular meetings with Shaun (deputy dean of the faculty) and Karen (Activities important person in 
the faculty), they have taken on board my feedback for including course reps onto the canvas 
homepage for students. This will help AHSS Course Reps to boost their visibility with fellow 
students and to make them easier to contact. It should hopefully be in place by now!! Or very soon! 
I have been chasing up with them! 

I am looking at how we can encourage and involve more student engagement in Athena Swan. 
Please can you help me with this!  

Made a Difference awards for university staff is still open until the 8th February. Please, can I ask 
those who have not already to nominate as many AHSS staff as possible.  

Student volunteering week: 11th Feb-15th Feb. Our theme this year is an Act of Kindness across 
campus. I will be handing out tea to students on Friday 15th and running a Mapathon session 
Thursday 14th Feb 
 

Find a flatmate event for Cambridge to be held for all students on the 18th February, 10.30am-
1pm at Kelsey Kerridge. 

 


